



	 At Smart Cleaning, we strive to provide exceptional residential cleaning 
services that not only meet but exceed our clients' expectations. We understand 
that a clean and organized home is essential to one's well-being and quality of 
life, which is why we are dedicated to making your living space as comfortable 
and stress-free as possible. As an LGBTQ+ immigrant-owned business, we 
value inclusivity and diversity, and we are committed to serving all members of 
our community with respect and integrity.


Values Statement:


• Inclusivity: We believe that everyone deserves to live in a clean and safe 
home, regardless of their background, identity, or lifestyle. We strive to 
create a welcoming and inclusive environment for all of our clients and 
team members, regardless of their gender, sexual orientation, race, 
ethnicity, religion, or cultural background.


• Quality: We are committed to delivering high-quality cleaning services 
that meet and exceed our clients' expectations. We use the latest cleaning 
techniques and equipment, and we stay up-to-date with the latest 
industry standards to ensure that our services are always of the highest 
quality.


• Integrity: We believe that honesty and transparency are essential to 
building trust with our clients and team members. We are always upfront 
about our pricing, services, and policies, and we are committed to 
providing open and honest communication throughout our business 
interactions.


• Sustainability: We are committed to reducing our environmental impact 
by using eco-friendly cleaning products and practices wherever possible. 
We believe that sustainability is essential to our long-term success, and 
we strive to make environmentally responsible choices in all aspects of 
our business operations.


• Community: We believe that strong communities are built on a foundation 
of trust, respect, and compassion. We are committed to giving back to the 
communities we serve by supporting local organizations and charities that 
promote social justice, equality, and inclusivity.
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